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We stand with the Modesto Irrigation District and the Turlock Irrigation District in
opposing the state proposal regarding redistributing local river waters. 

We also firmly believe the recent report that increasing the water flow does not
necessarily enhance the salmon production. Food for people is far more important.  

Please stand "firm and consistent" in your opposition to the state's proposal.  

Thank you.

Benjii Meyer and Jene Meyer
Hughson, CA
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